
From: Michalets, Linda M - DNR 
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 1:40 PM 
To: Kevin Hedinger 
Cc: James Drought (James.Drought@gza.com); ahm@milwaukeeplating.com; 

ethanj@milwaukeeplating.com; tim@milwaukeeplating.com; Donald Gallo 
Subject: Milwaukee Plating BRRTS #02-41-000826 
 
Hi Kevin, 
Thank you for sending us the written Timeline of Events for the meeting yesterday and for your 
summary of activities and analysis to date. We were not aware of some of the activities you mentioned. 
At this time, we will not send the Notice of Noncompliance letter, considering that some progress has 
occurred at the site. However, that is contingent upon receiving a schedule for conducting vapor 
sampling, which you indicated you are planning to do very soon. I understand that you are in Indiana 
today, but I noted that you said you would email me (cc to Michele Norman and Joe Martinez) a 
schedule for vapor sampling by May 10th. Please let me know if you cannot meet that deadline for a 
response. 
 
Thank you,  
Linda 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Linda Michalets 
she/her/hers 
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1027 W. St. Paul Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI  53233 
Phone: 414-435-8010 
linda.michalets@wisconsin.gov 
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